
January 15, 2024

Athens Brick Meetinghouse Meeting Minutes

Members present: Pamela Russo, Sherry Maher, Ginger Maciejowski, Krista Gay and guest,
Don Capponcelli

Motion made by Sherry to approve previous meeting minutes, seconded by Ginger.

Meeting began with discussion regarding changes to the Draft copy of the Town Report. A
motion made by Sherry to approve changes, seconded by Ginger. The report will be submitted
to the Selectboard and Auditors.

Updates:
Concerning the project underway; Don reported that the 25 columns which have been installed
have raised up the foyer floor and improved the slight pitch that was present. The left side pews
also are closer to and almost flush to the walls, The center pews have come apart slightly, and
the committee has agreed to address this in a future interior project.
With the presence of water in the crawl space, the possibility of a curtain drain will be
considered after Sherry speaks with Taylor Excavation about what has been done so far.
The moisture mitigation project will begin in February.

Next Meeting: February 12


